
ADDENDUM NO 01 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

To 

Bid No. 029-11  

AUTOMATED GARBAGE TRUCK CHASSIS  

For 

Public Works Department 
 
The bid documents for this Bid shall be amended, revised and changed in the 
following particulars: 
 

Public Works Director, Jennifer Fidler, has 
requested this bid be cancelled.  
 
Bid No. 029-11, Automated Garbage Truck 
Chassis is cancelled. Take no further action on 
this bid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
 
 
Posted: 07-26-1011 


